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Marriage issues should be decided for Australia as a whole by the federal
parliament. It is our opinion that the decision of the Federal Government to
not allow same sex marriage should be maintained within the States as well to
avoid confusion over this issue.

Please consider this matter carefully to maintain the current standing.

Yours sincerely

Jillian Wilson



